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Monday 11 October:  
Interim Governing Body Meeting (3.30pm) 
 
Tuesday 12 October: 
PE for Class 2 The Hive 
PM Mobile Library 
 
Wednesday 13 October: 
KS1 Multi Skills at the Elizabethan Academy (9am) 
Mattersey Munchkins Playgroup (2pm)  
Flu Vaccination Day (R-Y6) PM 
 
Thursday 14 October:  
Lunchtime Football Club with Kixx 
Whole School Kixx/PE in the afternoon 
Halloween Disco (3.30pm to 5.30pm) 
 
Friday 15 October:  
PE for Class 1 The Burrow 
Break up for Autumn half term (2 weeks) 
 
Future Dates: 
Monday 1 November: Back to school 
Tuesday 23 November: Full Governing Body Meeting 
Monday 13th December: Whole School Panto Trip ‘Aladdin’ 
Friday 17 December: Break up for Christmas holiday 
Tuesday 4 January: Start of the Spring term 
Friday 11 February: Break up for the February half term (1 week) 
Monday 21 February: Inset Day 
Friday 1 April: Break up for the Easter holiday 
Tuesday 19 April:  Start of the Summer term 
Monday 2 May: May Day Bank Holiday 
Friday 28 May: Break up for half term 
Thursday 3 June: Jubilee event  
Monday 6 June: Inset day 
Tuesday 26 July: Last day of the academic year 
 
Don’t forget to regularly check Class Dojo and our website calendar for 
updates and more detail of what is happening in our school. 

Please don’t forget to regularly check  our website at www.mattersey.notts.sch.uk  
You can also sign up to an electronic version of this newsletter too! 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who 
attended our Harvest Festival  
Service followed by our Macmillan  
Coffee Morning; it was lovely to see 
everyone. 

 
With thanks to you we have managed to raise a huge 
£126.75! 
 
Our harvest collection of food for Bassetlaw Food 
Bank is also accumulating nicely.  We will be sending 
it during the half term break so you still have time to 
contribute. 
 
Again, thank you all!   

On Wednesday next week, KS1 pupils in The Bur-
row are going to the multi skills event at the Eliza-

bethan Academy.  A separate letter will be sent 
about this to inform parents.   

On Thursday it is the Halloween Disco; all pupils should have brought 
home a consent letter.  This will need returning to school before the 

event. 

Our flu vaccination for R-Y6 will be on Wednesday afternoon and 
playgroup will be also in the afternoon. 

 
 
 
 

Hive class had a fantastic day at East Retford 
Rugby Club on Wednesday this week.  The event 
was organised by the Elizabethan Academy and marked the 
first of many transition events they organise for our pupils.  
There were eight other primaries competing in the tag rugby 
event over the course of the afternoon.  Mattersey played 
exceptionally well considering it was the first time playing tag 
rugby for many of our pupils.  We were placed 6th overall 
which was a fabulous result for our first timers.  The children 
had worked very hard training for this event and they ex-
celled with their team work.  We were very proud of them!  
Well done Team Mattersey!  
 
If your child is interested in rugby, please take them to 
ERRUFC on a Sunday morning or look on their website for 
further details. 



 
Morrisons supermarket is running a tsgoodtogrow.co.uk incentive between 6 Sept and 24 Oct giving 
Grow Tokens for every £10 you spend using your MyMorrisons card.  You will need to log onto your 

account and donate.  This would help us fund next year’s growing season! 
Remember: It’s good to grow! 


